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MHS SAT Test Center is now OPEN! 
 

Test Center 49-414, Magnolia High School, is now 
open for test registration.  Please alert your stu-
dents today so they can get in and register for the 
May 4th administration date.  Many thanks to Mrs. 

Schmalz and MHS for agreeing to host SAT.  Also, thanks to 
Mrs. Sigley for agreeing to help. 
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WEST VIRGINIA GENERAL SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT 

Wetzel County Schools will administer the West Virginia General Summative Assessment for Grades 3-8 
in spring 2018 in the areas of English language arts (ELA), mathematics and science, May 6-24, 2019. This 
untimed test, which will be administered online, is used to measure academic progress for students and 
schools in West Virginia. All students enrolled in the grades identified below will participate in the West 
Virginia General Summative Assessment at the grade level in which they are enrolled, unless they meet 
the criteria for participation in the West Virginia Alternate Summative Assessment (DLM). 

This year’s test, which is a different test from the one given last year, will include four components:  

• ELA Reading (grades 3-8) 

• ELA Writing (grades 3-8) 

• Mathematics (grades 3-8) 

 • Science (grades 5 and 8 only) 

Student performance on the ELA reading and ELA writing components will be combined to obtain an 
overall ELA score. The results of the test provide information about a student’s academic strengths and 
areas that need improvement. An Individual Student Report for each student will be sent to parents/
guardians. 



Wetzel County Technical Education Center 

to Offer Two Additional Programs in     

2019-2020! 

Beginning the fall of 2019, WCTEC will offer three programs to our high school 

students.  In addition to welding, Wetzel County students will have the option 

to enroll in either the Electrical Technician or Diagnostic Services program.   

 

Electrical Technician will prepare students for careers in the 

electrical field, such as commercial or residential wiring, and will 

study the national electric code.  Students can continue on into 

fields such as petroleum technology or manufacturing as well. 

 

Diagnostic Services is part of the Health Science program of study.  This in-

cludes learning foundations of health science, electrocardio-

graph technician, and phlebotomy skills.  This program is for 

anyone interested in a career in the health field.  Students 

can continue on to earn their RN, PCT, CAN, LPN.   

For more information, please contact Amanda McPherson at 
amcphers@k12.wv.us .  
 

                                DON’T FORGET – PEIA OPEN ENROLLMENT is  

                              APRIL 2ND through MAY 15TH.   

 

                           FINALIZE, FINALIZE, FINALIZE!!  PLEASE DON’T  

                          FORGET TO DO THIS IF YOU MAKE CHANGES TO  

                                           YOUR PEIA INSURANCE!! 

mailto:amcphers@k12.wv.us


Don’t forget to use the ERO  

system to register and check for 

updates!   

http://

ero5.eschoolsolutions.com   

District ID:  26155 

 

 

On March 18, Secretary of State Mac Warner visited Hundred 
High School to acknowledge the school as a recipient of the 
Jennings Randolph Award.  This award is given to schools that 
have 100 percent of their eligible students registered to vote, 
and is named after the late U.S. Senator Jennings Randolph.   

 

Wetzel County Schools 

website 

https://wetzelcountyschools.com  

http://ero5.eschoolsolutions.com
http://ero5.eschoolsolutions.com
https://www.wetzelcountyschools.com/


Students of Wetzel County  
HONOR their MENTORS  

for the month of March  

HHS 

VHS 

VHS 



Our Students Are Our Sources of Strength 

 

What does resiliency look like? Adult Advisors and Peer Leaders across Wetzel County identified, named, 

and defined their Sources of Strength while completing a two-day training in suicide prevention. 

At the program’s core, Sources of Strength is an upstream evidenced based suicide prevention program that 

increases help seeking behaviors, sharing stories of hope, help and strength, and connecting youth to trusted 

adults. 

Trainings were held March 4th and 5th at the Mollohan Center in New Martinsville with participation from 15 

Adult Advisors and 67 Peer Leaders. 

 

 

 

For additional information and Peer Lead Campaigns follow Wetzel County Sources of Strength on 

Instagram: wcsourcesofstrength  

 


